
 

BTC News 
August 10, 2020 

 
This newsletter is being sent to all 2020 BTC members on behalf of the BTC Board: 
 
Wasp Nest 
Muskoka Pest Control is coming to deal with the wasp nest in the shed on court 2 tomorrow afternoon - 
Tuesday August 11. I have let the schedulers for the Mixed Doubles and Advanced Mens Group know 
and a sign will be posted at the courts this afternoon. Players may want to relocate to Kerr Park.  
 
Members List 
I have attached the 2020 Members List with emergency contact information.  
 
Call for Board Members 
It's hard to believe it's already August and time to think about the 2021 season. If you're interested in 
joining the BTC Board please let me know by August 25. Here is a list of the positions:  
• President  
• Vice-President  
• Secretary 
• Treasurer  
• Membership Director  
• Tournament Director 
• Directors at Large 
 
Directors must be adult members of the club in good standing.  
 
We need someone to take on Social Media, update the website and help us move to an online 
application. If you have the knowledge and desire to help us, please let me know! 
 
COVID Reminder 
Province of Ontario guidelines recommend players bring their own equipment when playing any sport; 
this includes tennis balls. The Town and Board are asking each player to follow this guideline and bring 
their own uniquely marked balls as a safety measure. The balls don't have to be new each time. Thank 
you for helping to keep all of us safe.  
 
Thank you! 
On behalf of the Board I'd like to thank all members for their patience and understanding. It has been an 
interesting season, with many challenges and some inconveniences. Like many I am glad we were able 
to play, and by following guidelines and staying safe, were able to move from singles to doubles. Enjoy 
the rest of the season! 
 
--  
Margaret Gallant 



Secretary, Bracebridge Tennis Club 
 


